
Dear valued customer,

As mentioned above there are a few arrangements we need to have in place for large 
groups.

We get so many requests for large group bookings now, we have to be very organised. I 
trust that this will be OK for your group.

• We ask larger groups to arrive earlier so we can give your lunch order to our chefs 
before the kitchen gets too busy – that way we can ensure your group is served 
together.

• We require that large groups pre-order their meal and let us have a written order 
three or four days ahead of time, so that the chefs can prepare ahead of time.

• We can only offer a limited number of pizza – our pizza oven is small, and we 
cannot offer more than 6 pizzas at one time. We ask that you order other starters 
and share pizzas with the group.

• Please call the cellar door on a weekday to let us have credit card details to hold 
your booking - it’s our way of taking a pre-verification. rather than a deposit.

• We have a $30 per person minimum spend for adults on weekends and are not 
able to take individual payments - if individual payments are preferred please ask 
your group to bring cash so that you can pay as a lump sum after the meal.

• If you have to cancel please can you let us have 5 days’ notice.

Thank you for your understanding and apologies for the ‘rules’ - with up to 170 people on 
Saturdays we need to be really organised.

Look forward to seeing you soon.

Kind regards,

Luanne

Luanne Hill
Di Lusso Estate
Australia’s widest range of Italian varietal wines
Cellar Door: 02-6373 3125
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